
Ryan Tondreau
Williamstown, MA
LD 1609
I am against this bill as it needlessly prevents formerly convicted or incarcerated 
individuals from trying to turn their life around in an industry that should be welcome 
to all. The definition of “being linked to a criminal organization” is vague at best.


